FEDERAL POLYTECHNIC NEKEDE
P. M. B. 1036, OWERRI

MEMO
TO: Polytechnic Community FROM: Registrar
& General Public
REF: FPN/R/82/X/70 DATE: 8" September, 2022

DISCLAIMER

The attention of the Registrar has been drawn to an online publication referenced
FPN/R/82/V/54 dated 7" September, 2022 and purportedly signed by the Registrar of
Federal Polytechnic Nekede, Owerri. The purperted letter directed “all the candidates of
Federal Polytechnic Nekede, Owerri and one year L. T. students should pay the sum of
Ninety Thousand, Five Hundred for the online E-learning and Eighty-Six Thousand, Two
Hundred and fifty naira for the upload of personal profiles online, before 25" September,
2022."

This is therefore to inform our esteemed students in particular, the general public and
the Polytechnic Community that such letter/circular or online publication did not originate
from the Office of the Registrar of the Institution. The document is from mischief
makers, fraudsters and swindlers that do not mean well for our great and respected
Institution.

Furthermore, all are enjoined to always visit the Institution’s website www.fpno.edu.ng
for authentic and gazetted information about Federal Polytechnic Nekede, Owerri.

Please, be guided accordingly.

Mrs. Anuna E. C.
Registrar



